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A USTRALIA

Engineering Report

This Engineering Report has been prepared on behalf of Pacific Lutheran University, Inc., in support
of an application for license to cover construction permit BPED-19991014ABD, authorizing the
construction for a new auxiliary facility for KPLU(FM).

The attached exhibits demonstrate that the KPLU(FM) auxiliary facility was constructed in
compliance with all conditions outlined in the construction permit.  As noted in Item F of Exhibit 9,
radiofrequency electromagnetic fields measurements will be made when construction of the
numerous facilities at this site is substantially completed.  

This Engineering Report has been prepared under my direct supervision.  All representations
contained herein are true to the best of my knowledge.  I am an experienced radio engineer whose
qualifications are a matter of record with the Federal Communications Commission.  I am a partner
in the firm of Hatfield and Dawson Consulting Engineers and am Registered as a Professional
Engineer in the States of Washington and Alaska.  

Signed this 11th day of January, 2001.

Stephen S. Lockwood, P.E.


